
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am pleased to confirm that I will be running a two day "End of Summer" Chess Camp 
in Northwood on Monday 2nd September – Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 

The camp will be held at Saint John’s Reform Church and I again will have a team of 
Premier Chess Coaching Coaches (including a number of top players/Masters) 
teaching in groups by child ability/level. 

The Camp will be Suitable for all levels from complete beginners to Elite Juniors 
The Camp Structure will be: 
9AM - Arrivals 
9:05-10:10 Training Session and ECF Rated Tournament Game 1 
10:20-11:25 Training Session and ECF Rated Tournament Game 2 
11:35-12:40 Training Session and ECF Rated Tournament Game 3 
Lunch Break 
13:00 - PM Arrivals 
13:05-14:10 Training Session and ECF Rated Tournament Game 4 
14:20-15:25 Training Session and ECF Rated Tournament Game 5 
15:35-16:40 Training Session and ECF Rated Tournament Game 6 
16:40-17:00 Fun games and prizes for the daily tournaments 

Strictly Vegetarian snacks and drinks will be provided throughout the camp. Children 
staying for a whole day camp should bring their own packed lunch. 

Please do not give your child any food that contains nuts to bring to the camp. 
 

                       2-3 September 
9AM – 1pm 
or  
1pm – 5pm 
Or  
Whole day 9AM – 5pm 

 

TO REGISTER 
Lots of Bookings options via: 
https://www.premierchesscoaching.com/pay/ 
Choose the ‘Chess Camp’ Option 
Discount available if booked before 1st August 
2024 

 
Saint John’s United 
Reformed Church 
Hallowell Rd 
Northwood, HA6 1DN   

 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

Pay Via the PCC website: 
www.premierchesscoaching.com/pay 

Please choose the ‘Chess Camp’ Option 

Both 2 Days: £130 (£115 if before 1/8) 
One Full Day: £79 (£71.50 if before 1/8) 
Any Half Day: £47 (£43 if before 1/8) 

           End of Summer Camp 2024 

 

                                             Premier Chess Coaching 

http://www.premierchesscoaching.com/pay


Have any questions? 
Get in touch! 

   tomer.eden.@premierchesscoaching.com 

 


